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Full details will be emailed to Group Chairs and Chief Observers in July. 

Your IAM RoadSmart Team

Thank you! IAM RoadSmart is immensely proud of the wonderful community of current
associate and full members. This includes the thousands of active volunteers who enable our
local groups to flourish and continue our work as the UK's largest independent road safety
charity - saving lives and making the roads safer through skill and knowledge development

and support.
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